
COUNCIL MEETINGS
Wednesday 29 June 2022, 2.00pm
(Council Chambers, Leongatha)
Dates are also listed on Council’s website:
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/ 
meeting-dates

If you cannot attend the ‘open’ 
component of the Council Meeting in 
person, you can access a live stream 
through Council’s website:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live

Council conducts its meetings according 
to COVID Safe Plan requirements. 

Please contact the Governance team for 
questions about Council Meetings.

WORKS THIS WEEK
For a list of upcoming works, please visit:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/works

HAVE YOU SIGNED UP TO YOUR SAY SOUTH 
GIPPSLAND YET?
Your Say South Gippsland is your  
one-stop-shop for opportunities to shape 
Council’s projects/services. 

By registering, you’ll never miss a chance to 
make your voice heard.

To sign up, please visit  
yoursay.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

CONTACT US
9 Smith Street, Leongatha
03 5662 9200
council@southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.facebook.com/
southgippslandshirecouncil

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES
Are you looking for a change? We might be 
hiring your next job right now. Check out our 
latest opportunities at:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/employment

ROAD RENAMING PROPOSAL – KOONWARRA
Section – South Gippsland Highway

Submissions for the naming of the new part 
of the South Gippsland Highway at Koonwarra 
have now closed. The following names were 
compliant under the GNV guidelines and 
shortlisted:

•	 Milson
•	 Barguss
•	 Prosser
•	 Fossil
•	 Kinnish

Abutting landowners impacted by the 
renaming are now being consulted. The results 
and the shortlisted names will be presented for 
consideration at the next Council Meeting.

Registrations for funded three- and 
four-year-old kindergarten will close at 
midnight on Thursday 30 June.
Parents and carers who have not 
yet registered their children are 
encouraged to get in quick to meet the 
30 June deadline.
After the enrolment period has 
closed, children will be allocated into 
kindergarten programs. The allocation 
process is done in accordance with 
State Government Priority of Access 
guidelines and in consultation with the 
kindergartens.
Parents and carers that submit their 
application before 30 June can expect 

to receive their first-round offer 
sometime during August. 
Applications received after the 30 June 
deadline will still be accepted, however 
there is no guarantee of a first-round 
offer. An offer will only be received 
after the initial ‘take-up’ period has 
ended.
To beat the deadline and submit your 
registration application, please visit: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
centralenrolment

Registrations closing soon for Kindergarten
South Gippsland Shire Council News

L2P Driver Mentors 
Urgently Needed
Can you help the next generation of drivers 
become safer and more responsible on the road?
The L2P Learner Driver Program is a state-wide 
initiative designed to help young drivers obtain 
their ‘P’ plates.
If you are a fully licenced driver and can volunteer 
1-2 hours of your time per week, we would love to 
hear from you.
Please phone Denise Trani on 5662 9200 for 
more information.


